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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING: WALK-IN-INTERVIEW 

This is to notify that the Walk-in-Interview originally scheduled to be held on September 23, 2025, at 

11:00 a.m., vide Memo No.: NMC/5641, dated 12.09.2025, for one (01) position of Project Research 

Scientist I (PRS I) under the ICMR-sponsored project titled: "Optimization of Available Infrastructure and 

Resources for the Management of Childhood Acute Lymphoblastic Leukaemia Treated with FISH & 

Minimal Residual Disease based Dynamic Risk Stratified ICiCLe Protocol", under the guidance of Prof. 

(Dr.) Rajib De, Professor, Department of Haematology, Nil Ratan Sircar (NRS) Medical College & 

Hospital, Kolkata, has been cancelled and rescheduled to September 26, 2025 (Friday), due to 

unforeseen weather conditions. 

Inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted. 
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